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20th May 2020 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 200418. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
we are contacting you under the FOI to request information about the 
following: 

 1) If you have already adopted ePCR in your ambulance trust: 

• What year was it adopted? 

2019 

• What was the chosen technology/system name and vendor? 

Cleric 

• What is the contract length and contract value for the tender? 

The total contract value (supply, deliver and maintain) for a three-year period from 1st 
September 2018 is £1236000 +VAT 

• Is it possible to share the tender and tender evaluation documentation? 

We are unable to provide this information as it is commercially sensitive and is 
exempted under Section 43(2): 

“(2)   Information is exempt information if its disclosure under this Act would, or 
would be likely to, prejudice the commercial interests of any person (including the 
public authority holding it)”.    
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2) If you have not already adopted ePCR in you ambulance trust: 

• Do you have any plans to adopt ePCR? If so – when can a public tender be 
expected? 

N/A 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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